
From: OA, PA Human Resources  
Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 
To: All Employees 
Subject: A Message from Governor Wolf: Thank You 
  
Dear Commonwealth Employee: 
 
On behalf of all Pennsylvanians, Frances and I would like to express our heartfelt 
thanks and appreciation to all of you on State Employee Recognition Day. 
 
The commonwealth relies on dedicated professionals like you for programs and 
services that benefit millions of people each day. Your commitment to your jobs 
and to public service are key to our success.  
 
In addition, you are to be applauded for serving as active members of your 
communities and demonstrating your generosity towards others by donating 
millions of dollars to charities through our SECA campaign.  
 
Over the past three years, you have helped to make government work better for 
the people of Pennsylvania through your innovative spirit and drive for excellence. 
Working together, I know that we can continue to improve how we serve the 
commonwealth and set a course for an even better, brighter tomorrow. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Tom and Frances Wolf 
 
P.S. Stay up to date on our daily activities by liking our Facebook page and 
following us on Twitter.  
 

https://www.facebook.com/governorwolf/
http://twitter.com/GovernorTomWolf
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